
Jennifer Williams 
Ramaco is not going to provide many jobs. The Tongue River is a beautiful tourist and local
attraction. Why would we let a disreputable company like Ramaco spoil the Tongue River which
is a home to waterfowl, fish and wildlife. Please deny Ramaco's latest permit application for a coal
mine. Thank you.


